

## 2600 W. Mill Road, Glendale, WI 53209 Excellence \* Diversity \* Success

September 2022

Dear Glen Hills Families,

We use the STAR Assessment to help understand student learning growth and achievement around grade level standards as students progress throughout the school year. This information is used to make instructional decisions to both support and challenge students academically.

The testing window is **September 19th-29th** for students in grades 4-8. 4th - 6th Grades will test the 19th and the 21st. 7th - 8th Grades will test the 20th and the 22nd. Any scholars who miss those dates will have make-up testing the 23rd through the 29th.

Please review the resource below regarding the STAR test for families.

A Parent's Guide to Star Assessments

Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns you may have around this assessment.

Willie Williams
Associate Principal Glen Hills Middle School

Anna M. Young Principal Glen Hills Middle School